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January 23, 2009

The Honorable Jaclyn A. Brilling, Secretary
New York State Public Service Commission
Three Empire State Plaza

Albany, New York 12223-1350

SUBJECT:  United Water New York, inc.
Underground Infrastructure Renewal Program Surcharge (UIRP)
Case No. 06-W-0131

Dear Secretary Brilling:

Pursuant to Ordering Clause 1 of the Order Approving Merger and Adopting Three-Year Rate
Plan, Issued and Effective December 14, 2006, of the above-mentioned case, United Water
New York hereby files Statement No. 3 of the Underaround Infrastructure Renewal Program
Statement along with Staff's recommendation for implementation of the requested increase to
the surcharge.

This Statement increases the surcharge to 3.16% from 1.58% and was filed in compliance with
Section XI of the Joint Proposal referenced in the Ordering Clause 1.

Also attached please find the Revision No. 1 to Leaf No.7 Superseding Revision No. 0.

Ve?riguly yours,

L
(S ﬁ/
Eida Gil
Associate Rate Analyst — Regulatory Business

Attachments

¢cc: M. Gennari (w/enc.)
J. Cagle {w/enc.)
K. Doherty (w/enc.)
M. Pointing (w/o enc.)
J. Paratore (w/o enc.)
C. Jersey {w/enc.)
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